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Dr. A. E. Morgan,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Doctor Morgan:

Your thoughtful letter in connection with your 
recent visit here is very much appreciated and I can assure 
you that all the members of our School and staff who were 
privileged to meet you, thoroughly enjoyed your visit.

Mr. Dawson, our Secretary-Treasurer and grand­
son of Sir William Dawson, has developed a fine work here 
during the past twenty-six or twenty-seven years and it 
will be particularly gratifying to him to know that you 
were so pleased with the contacts you made here. It is 
needless to say that we are happy if some good is resulting 
from the work we are trying to do.

Trusting you will find time to make additional 
visits to our School, and wishing you every success in 
your important responsibilities at McGill, I am

Yours sincerely,

3'7/C. Superintendent


